
 
 
Registration: 

SUPPLEMENTAL BULLETIN 

 

 Registration on line for classes began in mid-June. You are responsible to register for your own classes. 
The class schedule is available at www.orangecoastcollege.edu 

 
Division Office: 
We are open Monday to Friday from 8am to 5pm. (Except on Friday we close at noon during the summer) If you have 
additional questions or concerns, Alexia Wood, the Allied Health Program Assistant, can be reached at 
awood26@occ.cccd.edu or 714.432.5729. 

 
Estimated Expenses: 

• $46/unit Tuition for California residents is currently at $46/unit. 
• $80 College fees (health, college service & parking) for fall and spring semester 
• (varies) Class Fees: some lab classes have material fees, refer to the class schedule 
• $81 Background/Drug Screen Check Certificate 
• $21 Student Clinical Liability Insurance 
• $50 -$100 Pre-Clinical physical exam and TB clearance 

• $300 Hepatitis B vaccine (required by Dental Assisting, Medical Assisting, Radiologic 
Technology and Respiratory Care and highly recommended for all other programs) 

• (varies) Textbooks, uniforms and supplies: Cost varies by program. Textbooks will 
be available at the college bookstore about a week before the semester starts. 
Supplies and uniforms required will be announced in class by program 
coordinators. 

Medical Exam: 
You may complete your Medical History and Physical Examination Form either at your regular physician’s office 
or at the OCC Student Health Center.  If you are unable to download the medical form from the above link you 
can also download the form from our website at OCC Allied Health Web Page and then click the Manuals and 
Forms Tab. The OCC Student Health Center is now open Monday through Thursday 8:30 a.m. to 12:00 
noon and 1:30-4:00 p.m. If you choose the OCC facility, the summer is the best time to complete your exam due 
to increased campus usage when fall semester begins. In many cases, this is the most convenient and cost-
effective option. 

 
The exam process requires several visits to the Student Health Center—it cannot be completed in one day. Be sure 
to bring any available immunization records that you may have on your first visit to the Health Center. You do not 
need to be registered as a student this summer to use the Student Health Center for your Allied Health physical 
exam. Check the OCC Health Center website for information at 
http://www.orangecoastcollege.edu/student_services/student_health/ or Call 714-432-5808. 

 
A list of Immunization referral locations can be found at the Immunization Referral List on the Allied Health 
page of Manual and Forms. 

 
NOTES: 

• Rad Tech and Dental students will need to complete their physicals as soon as possible as they begin 
clinical training during the fall semester. 

• PSG students should NOT start the Medical Exam at this time and should wait to be instructed by their 
program director. 

• DO NOT send your medical records to the Division office. Your program coordinator will collect them and 
give you any additional program specific instructions. 

https://prod.orangecoastcollege.edu/
mailto:awood26@occ.cccd.edu
http://www.orangecoastcollege.edu/academics/divisions/consumer_health/allied_health/general_information/Documents/Allied%20Health%20Form%20_Revised%20AHPE%202-2016.pdf
http://www.orangecoastcollege.edu/academics/divisions/consumer_health/allied_health/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.orangecoastcollege.edu/student_services/student_health/Pages/default.aspx
http://www.orangecoastcollege.edu/academics/divisions/consumer_health/allied_health/general_information/Documents/OCC%20Health%20Service%20Immunization%20Referral%20List%2006%2029%202016.pdf
http://www.orangecoastcollege.edu/academics/divisions/consumer_health/allied_health/general_information/Pages/SAHP%20Student%20Manual.aspx
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